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BY E-MAIL 
 
July 12, 2013 
 
Rob Barrass 
Lead Regulatory Counsel 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto ON  M5B 1K5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Barrass: 
 
Re: Application for an Order pursuant to section 29 of the Ontario Energy 

Board Act, 1999 
Board File Number EB-2013-0234 
 

The Board is in receipt of the above noted application from Toronto Hydro-Electric 
System Limited (“THESL”). 
 
The Board has reviewed the application.  Before proceeding with the application, the 
Board requires further evidence on the impact of the proposal.  Specifically, the Board 
requires an explanation of the impact on ratepayers, including details of how THESL 
proposes to account for the costs and revenues of wireless attachments if the 
application is granted. 
 
The Board expects the supplemental evidence to be filed with the Board Secretary on or 
before July 26, 2013.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
 
cc. Robert Warren, WeirFoulds LLP  


